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Thanks to Tom & Jen Cammeyer for hosting the August Luau, it 
was a great evening party. All proceeds were donated to the 
Rotary’s “End Polio Now” Campaign. The Women of Williamsburg 
also donated $50 to the cause to support our neighbors, Jim Brown 
& Joni Stanley, who are participating in the campaign by hiking up 
Mt. Kilimanjaro!
The Back To School Social was a fun event for the neighborhood 
kids. Thank you to Mary Argenas for hosting the event. Thank you 
to the attendees for all the school supplies that were donated for 
Ashley Park Elementary, the sister school of Polo Ridge 
Elementary. 
The family Block Party/Octoberfest is scheduled for Saturday, 
October 13th in the Brackenhouse Cul-de-sac. Look for a flyer to 
come soon in your mailbox with the party details.
Thank you to Marianne Inserra for hosting the August Women’s 
Club meeting. A big thank you to Susan Brown from A Little Skin 
Studio for her presentation. Courtnay Walsh and Angie Ross 
provided the desserts, thanks! 
Welcome to our new neighbors and their new baby!
Welcome to Simon & Maria Mendy and their children to 7922 Long 
Nook Lane. Their children are Edward 9, Michael 5, Francis 2, and 
their new baby girl, Patience. She was born just after they moved in 
this month. Congratulations!
Congratulations to Chris and Kristin Arnold as they welcomed a 
baby girl, Payton Elizabeth on July 12th. Her siblings are Madison 
and Christopher and they live on Provincetowne Drive.

New Neighbors: If you know of any new neighbors, please contact 
Millie Esposito @ traveler716@gmail.com so she can visit the new 
neighbors and bring a welcome gift.
New Babies: If you know of any new babies in the neighborhood, 
contcact Nay Neuray at nallely1969@hotmail.com
Please contact WOW secretary if you are interested in placing an ad in 

September Meeting
Thursday, September 13th, 

7:30 p.m.
at the home of Juel Poole. 
7824 Hickory Stick Place

Elizabeth Martinsen, a Helath Coach 
with Isagenix will be our speaker. 

Isagenix is a world leader in whole-body  
nutritional cleansing, cellular 

replenishing and youthful aging.
Desserts will be provided by 
Bridget Proskie & Maureen 

Prendergast.

Upcoming Meetings:
October 11th – Tara Souviron’s
November 8th – Carla Miller’s

December – No meeting

Women of Williamsburg is a neighborhood group working to foster community spirit through 
organized events and charitable giving in the neighborhood and community at large.

Treasurer: Mary Argenas, gargenas@carolina.rr.com
Secretary: Robin Puckett, robinpaints@windstream.net

WOMEN’S CLUB CONTACT INFORMATION

President: Gabriella Sansone, gsansone@carolina.rr.com
Vice President: Jennifer Cammeyer, jcammeyer@earthlink.net

Good luck to Jim & Joni on their hike up 
Mount Kilimanjaro this month with other 

Rotarians for their “End Polio Now” 
campaign.

Please support our neighborhood —
2012 Homeownerʼs Dues are now due.

Please see our local advertisers on the next page.
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Please support our local advertisers!
If you are interested in placing an ad in this e-newsletter, 

please email the Women of Williamsburg’s secretary, 
Robin, at  Robinpaints@windtream.net.

Rates are $5/month, $10/quarter and $50/year.
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